
 
           Sir Winston Churchill Secondary School, 101 Glen Morris Drive, St. Catharines, Ontario L21 2N1 Telephone (905) 684-6349 Fax (905) 684-2505 

 

March 26, 2020 

Dear SWC Students Taking DSBN eLearning Courses: 

We hope that you and your families are doing well during these uncertain and 

unprecedented times. 

I wanted to give you an update for you about DSBN eLearning courses. In light of the 

extension of the school shutdown, we want you to know that you will be continuing through 

your eLearning course as originally planned. We encourage you to connect with your 

eLearning teacher if you have any course specific questions or need any supports. 

If you have any other questions, please feel free to reach out to me 

at ann.gilmore@dsbn.org. 

Sincerely 

Ms. Ann Gilmore, SWC Principal 
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